
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE BOARD OF THE YOLO-SOLANO AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT 

DISTRICT FOR CONSIDERING THE ADOPTION OF DRAFT REASONABLY AVAILABLE CONTROL 

TECHNOLOGY (RACT) ANALYSIS AND EMISSIONS STATEMENT CERTIFICATION FOR INCLUSION IN THE 

STATE IMPLEMENTATION PLAN  

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Air Quality Management District’s 

Board to consider the adoption of the Draft Reasonably Available Control Technology (RACT) Analysis 

and Emissions Statement Certification for inclusion in the State Implementation Plan. 

This analysis examines whether the District has adopted rules for sources within the District that are 

subject to Control Technology Guidelines published by the Environmental Protection Agency and also 

examines whether the rules have implemented, at a minimum, controls that are reasonably available. 

Information regarding the draft analysis is available for review by any interested party at the Air Quality 

Management District’s office located at 1947 Galileo Court, Suite 103, Davis, California, 95616 and on 

the District’s website at www.ysaqmd.org.  Written comments regarding the draft analysis may be 

addressed to Matt Jones, at the District office and should be received no later than September 3, 2020. 

Said public hearing is to be held before the District’s Board on Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 9:00 

A.M. via teleconference.  Instructions for attending the meeting remotely are available on the District’s 

website.  Any interested party has the privilege to participate and be heard on this matter. 

 

http://www.ysaqmd.org/

